
Meet the Teacher
Welcome to Year 5

Mr Baykaa-Murray & Miss McKenzie



Questions

Welcome to year 5!
If you have any questions, jot them down and we will 

answer them at the end of the session.





Class Teachers: 
Mr BM (M, T, W (am))

Mrs Lewis/Bristol Sports (W (pm))
Miss McKenzie (W & F)

Teaching Assistant: 
Mrs Lewis (T (am))

Miss Welsh (W (am) & F)



PE
Wednesday & Thursday for term 1 and 2.

Children must wear their PE kits to 
school on PE days. 

We will be outside, so make sure they 
have appropriate kit on.



Homework
Homework will be given out every Friday 

on Google Classroom and is expected to be 
handed in the following Thursday. 
The homework given will alternate 

between English and Maths.
If you need paper copies, please let us 

know! 
Home work will start from Week 3.



Website and School News App
Please regularly check our class page on the school website for any important information 
and news. Most information is also available through the School News app which can be 

downloaded onto both Apple and Android phones. This is linked to our website.

School News App



Spelling
Spelling patterns for each week 

will be on our class page.



Online safety is a shared 
responsibility!

At School:

We teach the children 
how to be safe online, 
how to use the internet 
responsibly and closely 
monitor their use. 

At home:

We need you to reinforce 
what is being taught at 
school, know what 
applications are age 
appropriate and closely 
monitor your child’s use of 
the internet.



All of these applications have age limits! 
Children must be 13 years old to use them! 

Instagram Tik Tok Snapchat Musical.ly

WhatsApp YouTube Fortnite



School Policy
There is a clear section in 
our Computing policy that 

addresses use of the 
internet.



If you are struggling, please come and see us.



nic.baykaamurray1@stpetersprimary.co.uk

sarah.mckenzie@stpetersprimary.co.uk


